STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ® Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

June 9, 2004

Bob Boston

Washington Operation Lifesaver, Inc.
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Mr. Boston:

On June 9, 2004, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
approved a disbursement from the Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) for
your proposed safety improvements in Dockets TR-040017, TR-040292, and TR-
040294. Copies of the orders are attached.

Please note the conditions of the grants that are listed in the orders, including
conforming to the specific scope of work, the process for seeking reimbursement,
and the project completion deadline. Failure to meet these conditions may result
in forfeiture of the GCPF grants.

Commission Staff may contact you periodically to receive updates on your
project, and to ensure that your project is progressing. If you have any questions
regarding the WUTC order or the GCPF program, please contact Ahmer Nizam
at (360) 664-1345, or Sally Turnbull at (360) 664-1230.

Thank you for participating in this important program that will help to improve
safety along rail lines in Washington State. We look forward to working with
you.

Sincerely,

W@M

Carole J. Washburn
Executive Secretary




